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The Anzacs 

 

Near Codford, where the Anzacs were stationed during the war, and from which they used to go into Bath 

and other neighbouring towns to spend their leave, the word “Australia” was cut into the hillside, but 

unfortunately the grass has been allowed very nearly to obliterate it. This is a pity, as, if it could be preserved 

in clean-cut outline, it would serve to remind people of the close link between Wiltshire downs and the brave 

sons of Australia, many of whom lie in the war cemeteries of France and elsewhere. 

(Bath Chronicle and Weekly Gazette – 25 February, 1928) 

 

 

 

 

 


